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Grundfos Modern Slavery & Transparency Statement ready
23-Sep-2024

Grundfos publishes its annual Modern Slavery & Transparency Statement 2023, outlining the progress we have made over the past year.
Respecting and promoting human rights are parts of Grundfos’ business fundamentals and as a global company, we are committed to upholding human rights within our organization and throughout our value chain.
Working with human rights is a collective effort, and we have many dedicated colleagues and functions tirelessly working to strengthen our human rights due diligence processes in our operations and throughout our global value chain.
“Establishing a robust foundation and integrating a human rights perspective into our daily interactions, decision-making processes, and organisational mechanisms are integral aspects of our responsible business approach”, says Louise Koch, Group Head of Sustainability, Senior Director. 
Respecting human rights creates an environment where both employees and partners, including workers across our supply chain can thrive and generate value. This commitment aligns with our values and business conduct standards. It is our goal to minimize potential adverse impacts and seize opportunities to drive positive change, ensuring the effective implementation of our Human Rights Policy.
You can read more about our efforts and download the Grundfos Modern Slavery & Transparency Statement 2023 here.


	QUICK LINKS – Get the latest news and information from Grundfos.

	Read more of the latest updates from Grundfos.
	www.grundfos.com/news

	Access our press-kit, or download images of Grundfos people, locations and products.
	www.grundfos.com/press-kit

	Get in touch! We’re happy to help with questions and enquiries from journalists and the media.
	www.grundfos.com/press-office



2

image1.png
GCRUNDEOS O




